
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 10/4/2011 3:49:23 PM
To: 'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Halligan, Julie'

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Notification for Hydrostatic Testing without Spike Tests

Sunil,

The table we submitted has rationale descriptor for the tests discussed. We will provide 
rationales in narrative form on a going-forward basis and will provide you as much notice as 
possible per your request.

On a related note (for you and Julie also included on this email), today the Chronicle 
requested a copy of the Sept 27 memo which we will be sharing with them.

Thanks,

Shilpa

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 2:48 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shiipa R
Subject: RE: Notification for Hydrostatic Testing without Spike Tests

Shilpa:

CPSD is requiring that within each of its notices of hydrostatic testing where a spike test is determined 
to be infeasible or unadvisable, PG&E provide a narrative for each of the tests included in the notice. 
This requirement applies to the future and past notices provided in your September 27th e-mail, as well 
any subsequent notices PG&E submits. Also, as we have noted before, PG&E’s notice must be
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submitted as far in advance as possible of the first scheduled test included in the notice.

Please call me if you have any questions or require further clarification on what CPSD is requiring.

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil Shori

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 2:28 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle
Cc: Halligan, Julie; Shori, Sunil; Campbell, Ben (NRD); Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Subject: Notification for Hydrostatic Testing without Spike Tests

Michelle,

Attached is a letter (and associated attachments) from Ben Campbell of PG&E providing 
notice for hydrostatic testing where spike testing is unadvisable.

Thanks.

Shilpa Ramaiya

415-973-3186
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